	Ref No.: FOI-2425-SG15129

	Date FOI request received: 5 August 2024

	Date FOI response: 4 August 2024

	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: 

Please could you send the following by email:
•
Full copy of your most recent staff uniform/ dress code policy 
•
If there is a separate uniform policy for surgical theatres, please can you send this by email too.
OUR RESPONSE: This information is exempt from disclosure under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 as it is published on our website. This is an absolute exemption and there is no requirement that we consider the Public Interest Test when relying upon this exemption. Please use the following link: https://www.leicspart.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Work-Wear-and-Uniform-Policy-exp-Sept-24.pdf 
Please note, as an integrated mental health, learning disabilities and community health services Trust we do not hold the information you require regarding surgical theatres.
However, we believe the University Hospitals of Leicester NHS Trust will hold this information.  Contact details about how to make an FOI request to them can be found at: https://www.leicestershospitals.nhs.uk/aboutus/freedom-of-information/ .




